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 18 November 2014 

 

  

 

Dear Christine 

 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 14 November 2014, informing me 

of your decision to resign your position as a non-executive member of the 

Wales Audit Office Board.  Please accept this letter as my formal acceptance 

of your resignation. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for keeping me informed 

throughout this process and for your contribution to the Wales Audit Office 

Board.  I wish you well in your future endeavours. 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 
Jocelyn Davies AM 

Committee Chair 

 

cc.  

Huw Vaughan Thomas, Auditor General 

Isobel Garner Chair, Wales Audit Office 

Claire Clancy, Chief Executive and Clerk to the National Assembly for Wales 

Rosemary Butler, Presiding Officer, National Assembly for Wales 
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